FAA-AFS-600 presents:

FAA AFS-600 Regulatory Support Division Open
House September 18 & 19, 2012



September 18 will consist of guest speakers
discussing topics that effect aviation safety
and you. September 19 is a continuation of
the 18th, however following the lunch break
on the 19th there will be a panel of guest
there to answer your questions related to
the event topics, or your

individual questions. Register now to allow
time to receive your complete information
packet on this event.

Directions: The main security gate to the MMAC is
located SW of the intersection of S. MacArthur Blvd
and Regina Ave. The Registration form attached must
be returned by September 12, 2012 to attend. See
attached PDF documents for instructions. There will be
FAA personnel available to assist you at the MMAC
security office and to building 1. If you plan to fly into
Will Rogers World Airport's Commercial or General
Aviation facilities please let us know so we can arrange
transportation.

A message from the National FAASTeam Manager
Over 10,150 AMTs earned an AMT Award last year. Will you, this year?
Sign up for the FAA's safety services at www.FAASafety.gov!

Event Details

Tue, Sep 18, 2012 - 9:00 am

FAA Mike Monroney Aeronautical
Center (MMAC)

6500 S. MacArthur Blvd

Building 1

Oklahoma City, OK 73169
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Contact: Ramona Fillmore
(405) 954-6343
ramona.fillmore@faa.gov

Select #: SW1546173
FPM Steve Keesey



